
St. Gabriel Food Bank
2157 Center Street 

Montreal, QC  H3K 1J5

Dear Sponsor:

The Association of Retired Educators will be holding its 25th  Annual Golf Tourna-
ment on Friday, July 4 at the Club de Golf Napierville. The goal of this tournament 
is to help the ST. Gabriel Food Bank in Pointe St. Charles tend to the needs of over 
400 families. This is a large undertaking and a serious commitment to the commu-
nity – thus the reason for our annual golf tournament fundraiser.

Again this year we seek sponsorship for each of the holes on the course and are 
hopeful that you/your firm will continue to support this project with a donation of 
$125.  Your advertisement (18” x 24”) will appear on one of the tee boxes on the 
golf course and on a special List of Sponsors at each dinner table.  

In order to assure you that all the funds go directly to needy families, cheques 
should be made out to the order of St. Gabriel Food Bank. St. Gabriel’s parish will 
issue official tax receipts. We would appreciate a response prior to June 13, 2025. 
Rest assured that your ongoing support of our tournament and the St. Gabriel 
Food Bank is very much appreciated. 

Sincerely
Peter Yaworski
Kevin Marciniak
Co-Chairmen – ACRA Golf Tournament 2025

25th Annual ACRA Golf Tournament Sponsorship Form

Name:
 
Cheque to be made out to St. Gabriel Food Bank
 
Telephone Number: 

Email:

Please return this bottom section to:		  Kevin Marciniak 
						      111 Bruce  #308 
						      Kirkland, QC  H9H 4B7 
						      514-697-6926
						      kevinmarcin@gmail.com


